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Y4 Parents Update 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Rowe is unfortunately absent from school due to illness. She is 
really missing the children and is very much hoping to return straight after the half term break, on 
Monday 28th February. 

 

The children have been well supported by Mrs Bailey, who has been teaching the class as much as 
possible for consistency. She has been part of the Y3/4 team since the beginning of the year, and 
therefore knows all the children really well. At times, when Mrs Bailey is teaching in Reception, 
Miss Rogan or I will be with Year 4. We have all been planning together to ensure that the children 
continue to make good progress. 

 

Whilst we know that the children are currently coping well with the change to staffing 
arrangements, if they do share any worries with you, please do contact Mrs Bailey or myself if you 
need to let us know of anything that we can help with. Please do reassure the children at home 
that whilst Mrs Rowe is unwell, she intends to return as soon as she can.  

 

With best wishes, 

 
Mrs Rowett 
Headteacher 
 

 


